
Dear Mr. Gelbman, I am writing in support of HF3499. MN legislature needs to immediately release 
COVID-19 related federal money so OSS can responsibly prepare to keep MN voters safe. Taking 
preventative action now will save Minnesota taxpayers money, and lives, by reducing unnecessary 
exposer to MN voters at the polls. Our State Representatives discussed on the floor yesterday the need 
for a robust mail-in ballot system for themselves. MN citizens deserve the same. We have to be proactive 
on this. MN leads in voter turnout in nearly every election, and we must continue. 
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